
A Day in the Dales, 

Welcoming refugee families to 

Wensleydale. 
 

Our annual ‘Day in the Dales’ will be held on Wednesday 24th of July, 10am at the Carperby 

Pavilion. 

This is a day where we welcome refugee families, currently staying in Darlington, to 

Wensleydale where they are treated to a day of sports, activities, countryside and 

friendship. 

Every year we encourage local families to come and take part in the activities, we always find 

our refugee families love to meet other families, and the children have a great time playing 

football and crafting together. 

Following a morning of activities, we walk to Carperby Village Hall where lunch is catered for 

by a team of volunteers. To ensure we cater for the right number please let us know if you 

can join us. We then head down to Aysgarth Falls for a lovely afternoon walk. 

It is a very special day; we really hope many of you can come and enjoy it with us. Please let 

us know by emailing dayinthedales@gmail.com So we can cater for the correct numbers.  

If you can’t make the day but would like to be involved, financial support for the delivery of 

the event would really help make this, and future days, possible. Thank you for your support. 
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